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BRAUNSTON VILLAGE NEWS., Continued.
June, 1983,

BRAUNSTON FRIENDLY CLUB.
The '"Do it yourself" meeting was cquite a success. Many responded to the request

to bring poems or readings. Mrs.M.Hyde,; who is over 90 years cld, réecited a poem from
memory which was given to her on her 2l1st, Birthday. All agreed that this type of
meeting must be repeated. On May 8th Mrs. Joan Wootten and her friends from Rugby
entertained with songs and monologues, Mrs, Wootten played tunes on two of the smallest
instruments imaginable, and accompanied the singers on the piano.

Monday. June 13th. A talk by Mrs. Muriel Edwards, Warden of Hamilton House, Rugby.
Monday June 27th. Weather permitting - a Garden Party will be held in the garden

of Mrs, Janet McCarthy.

BRAUNSTON VILLAGE GARDENS ASSOCIATION
The sale of fertilizers still continues - each Sunday morning between 11 and 12 Noon,

Please remember that all gardens visible from the public highways are judged sometime
between now and the end of July - Most gardens in Braunston are looking very well cared
for - keep up the good workl

The date for the Annual Village Show is Saturday September 10th. It is not too
early to be thinking about your entries.

BRAUNSTON SCHOOL 25CTH ANNIVERSARY,
The Village may be justly proud of the way in which this was celebrated. A wonderful

exiiibition in the school, and ten days of first class and varied entertainment. It was
the culminaticn of two years of thought and preparation, and we are grateful to Mr.Thrower,
his staff and pupils, the School Governors, P.T.A., and Planning Committee, To Mr. Gallie
for researching over 100 questions for the Quizm, to the ladies who arranged the Church
flowers so beautifully, and to everyone who in any way helped to make this such a
memorable event. Congratulations to all.

BRAUNSTON SCOUTS AND CUBS.
Braunston Scouts and Cubs will hold their A.G.M. in conjunction with a cheese and
wine evening on Monday 6th June at 8.p.m. in the Den. All. parents are invited toattend
On Saturday 1l4th May no prizes were won, but all had an enjoyable time.
Please note that the next Church Parade is on Sunday 5th June.

BRAUNSTON PARISH COUMCIL.

TPLANNING APPLICATIONS', If any person is of the opinion that they may be
adversely affected by proposed development or changes in their neighbourhood, will they
please bfing it to the attention of the Parish Council - who can then take it into
consideration when determining its observations to the Planning Authority. - A list of
planning applications is held in the Village Library,

BRAUNSTON WOMENS INSTITUTE. :

At our May meeting Mrs., Christine Farmer, of Preston Capes, guided us through the
Resolutions ready for the Annual Conference in London. )

Congratulations go to Gwen Cole, Pam Furniss, Joan Reed and Joan Turner, our
Wol. Team on winning the final round of the Braunston Village Quiz. For our next
meeting on June 7th we shall look forward to a demonstration of Beauty Care by
Mrs, Terri Quinn. .
CYCLING.

If you are interested in cycling, make a note in your diary of Sunday July 10th
1983 when a day long cycle treasure hunt will take place over a 30 mile ccurse, starting
and finishing at the Village Centre. There are vacancies for Youth Teams of four
people per Team (14 - 21 years old) and Family entries for teams of at least one adult
over 25, Lunch at a country Inn, and the route follows some of the most beautiful
country in this area. More information and entry forms from Pelham Cole, The 01
Harrow, 72 High Street 'phone 891060, : v

WALKING. A Ramblers Association Group has just been formed in Daventry, and events
will take place at regular intervals during the year, These are the dates of walks for
June and July:- 5th and 18th June, 3rd, 16th and 31st July, and will take place round
Braunston, Ashby, Charwelton, Sawbridge, Weedon, and Brington. Further information

from Pelham Cole, 72 High Street, Braunston. (891060).
ARTICLES FOR THE QCFN\WCGCMH ISSUE MUST BE HANDED TO THE EDITOR ON OR BEFORE
JUNE 21ST.1983,
Duncan A. Gallie (Hono.Editor)Alston House, Braunston (Rugby 890200).




